
 

 
 
 
 
 

NEWSLETTER NO. 7 
 

March 3, 2025 

Dear parents, 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to greet you once again, thank you for your active 

participation in the February parent-teacher meetings, and inform you about the 

latest updates in the bilingual section of our school. 

 

Open Day 

We primarily organize this event regularly for prospective pupils interested in joining 

our school. However, it is also a great opportunity for you, the parents of our pupils, 

to get a glimpse into lessons, see your children in the learning process, and gain 

insight into the structure and flow of teaching in different subjects. On March 19, 

the first three lessons will be taught with open doors, allowing you to walk around 

the school, visit various classrooms – including the specialized ones – or spend time 

in your child’s class as a silent observer. More information can be found here. 

 

Cambridge Exams 
In the previous Newsletter, I informed you about the upcoming exams at our school. 

You can find more details, including registration deadlines for each level, on the 

school website here. 

 
Just a reminder: Until March 15, priority registration will be given to our pupils. 

After this date, Cloverleaf will also accept applications from students of other schools 

and other interested candidates for the exam sessions held at our school. 

You may still register your children after this deadline (but no later than the final 

registration deadline stated on the website for each exam), provided there are still 

available slots. Detailed information about the exam procedure, including the exact 

schedule, will be sent to the email address provided in the online application within 

three days after the registration deadline. Please note that the registration for pupils 

of class 8.E is handled through me this year. The class teacher of 8.E has informed 

you about the deadline for selecting the preferred CE exam level. 

 

Summer Camp 

As always, our native speakers, Ms. Lesley-Anne and Ms. Jericho, are organizing an 

English day camp at our school during the summer holidays. This year, the camp will 

take place from August 18 to 22. In the second attachment, you can find a leaflet with 

the offer and exact information. 

 

On behalf of the entire bilingual team 
Táňa Bahnerová 
Deputy Headmistress for Bilingual Classes 

Upcoming 

Events                   

  February 24-

March 9    

 7.E, mountain stay  

 

March 5 

 district round of 

the recitation 

competition for 

pupils advancing 

from the school 

round, SVČ 

Ostrčilova (Leisure 

Centre Ostrčilova) 

 

March 15 

deadline for 

priority registration 

for Cambridge 

Exams               

  March 17   
theme day: St 

Patrick’s Day (green 
day)  

   

March 19 
8.00-10.45               

Open Day 

April 3-16    
 4.E1, 4.E2 mountain 

stay  

 
 

April 16 

INSET day 

 

April 17-21 

Easter Holidays 

https://www.zsostrcilova.cz/cs/bilingual-school?id=art3818
https://www.zsostrcilova.cz/soubory/aktuality/o_1iipn9jhqeca75miv614glu82a.pdf

